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BY E-MAIL 
 
June 6, 2014 
 
Martin Van Den Hoeven 
Comptroller 
Plant-E Corp. 
417 St-Pierre, Suite 700 
Montreal QC  H2Y 2M4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Van Den Hoeven: 
 
Re: Plant-E Corp. 

Application for Electricity Wholesaler Licence 
Board File Number EB-2013-0429 

 
On December 13, 2013, Plant-E Corp. filed an application for an electricity wholesaler 
licence.  By way of letter dated January 2, 2014 the Board informed you that your 
application was incomplete and could not be processed for the reasons provided in the 
letter.  The letter stated that if the information required to complete the application was 
not filed within 30 days, the Board may close the file for the application.   
 
The Board has not received the required information to complete the application.  
Therefore, the file for the application will be closed within 10 days of the date of this 
letter if the information is not filed.   
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material with the Board Secretary.  
Electronic copies may also be submitted on CD or by e-mail to 
boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  Please direct any questions relating to this 
application to Vince Mazzone, Advisor at (416) 544-5159 or e-mail, 
Vince.Mazzone@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Applications Administration  
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